
Happy Birthday BABA!

Celebrating Baba’s 114th irth Aniversary
Jai Gurudev!

My dear Guru brothers, sisters, and  friends. This year we celebrate Baba Muktananda’s 114th birth 
anniversary. On such an auspices occasion I send blessings, with great respect and love. Yesterday 
was Baba’s lunar birthday, the full moon of May., and today is his solar date.

It appears that a long time has passed since we sat at Baba’s feet, listening to his wisdom and 
absorbing his divine  shakti. Yet his presence is still clearly felt today. How fortunate we are that we 
had the opportunity to spend a few moments with such an ecstatic soul. Such beings take birth to 
awaken the sleeping power of mother Kundalini.

Many of you have enquired about my health. With Baba’s and Bhagavan Nityananda’s grace my 
health continues to improve. I thank you all for your prayers, good wishes, and kind words.

Sadgurunath Maharaj ki Jai!
With great respect and love,

Swami Prakashananda
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